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Eaton Fire Disaster Interim Ordinance Update 

On October 15, 2025, staff will provide an overview of the Eaton Fire Disaster Interim 
Ordinance (“Interim Ordinance”) and a general update on the rebuilding process. The Board 
of Supervisors adopted the Interim Ordinance on September 2, 2025. A public hearing before 
the Board of Supervisors is scheduled for October 7, 2025, to extend the Interim Ordinance 
to August 2026. The Interim Ordinance amended zoning requirements to support the disaster 
recovery in unincorporated areas affected by the Eaton Fire, including streamlined permitting 
for properties that suffered irreparable damage or destruction. The Interim Ordinance 
provided more flexibility for disaster rebuild projects, established a framework to allow 
specific temporary uses that support disaster recovery, and established a Disaster Recovery 
Permit for disaster rebuild projects that includes reduced fees and an expedited procedure to 
modify certain development standards. 

This presentation is intended to be an informative overview of the Interim Ordinance. No 
action is required. 
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